

www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

April 13, 2010

Mandeep Dhawan Agent Youvraj Group, LLP 10325 W. Plum Tree Circle Hales Corners, WI 53130 Atty. Michael Maistelman Maistelman & Associates, LLC 5027 W. North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208-1132

Dear Mr. Dhawan and Atty. Maistelman:

This is to notify you that on March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 714 N. 27th St. ("Youvraj Group") be renewed with a 20-day suspension suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

On April 1, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for a Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that the license be renewed with a 20-day suspension suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 13, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Extended Hours Establishment license with a 20-day suspension suspension based upon the police report and neighborhood testimony.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 1, 2010, through midnight, May 10, 2010.

Respectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

April 13, 2010

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Amarjit S. Sandhar, Agt. Sandhar Corporation 1220 W. Manor Lane River Hills, WI 53217 Atty. John J. Germanotta Ziino, Germanotta, Knoll & Christensen 1700 N. Farwell Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53202-1806

Dear Mr. Sandhar and Atty. Germanotta:

This is to notify you that on March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 2173 N. 35th St. ("Marathon #5") not be renewed based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On April 1, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal application for an Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended non-renewal of the license based upon a police report and neighborhood objections. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 13, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee for non-renewal of the Extended Hours Establishment license based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 307, City Hall.

espectfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Jayla L. Traylor 6411 N. 42nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Traylor:

This is to notify you that on March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon non-appearance.

On April 1, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 13, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon non-appearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 307.

ryspograny,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Angela J. Myers 3854 E. Squire Ave. Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Ms. Myers:

This is to notify you that on March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be denied based upon non-appearance.

On April 1, 2010, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 13, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny the Class "D" Bartender license based upon non-appearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 307.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Jerry Spencer, Agent B & V of Milwaukee, Inc. 3470 N. Pierce St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Spencer:

This is to notify you that on March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Extended Hours Establishment license for the premises at 3425 W. Silver Spring Dr. ("Kwik Stop") be renewed with a 10-day suspension suspension based upon Item Number Two in the police report and upon the testimony of the corporate agent.

On April 1, 2010, you were served with a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for a Extended Hours Establishment license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed with a 10-day suspension based upon Item Number Two in the police report and upon the testimony of the corporate agent. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of April 13, 2010 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Extended Hours Establishment license with a 10-day suspension suspension based upon Item Number Two in the police report and upon the testimony of the corporate agent.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., May 1, 2010, through midnight, May 10, 2010.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Kevin A. Blum 5702 W. Washington BL Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Blum:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 307, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

CCF091385



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Justin D. Eveland 3265 N. Booth St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Eveland:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 307, City Hall.

fillough,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office

CCF091385



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Amanda R. Clementi 900 N. Hartwell Ave. #22B Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Ms. Clementi:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 29, 2010, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 307, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office

CCF091385



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

April 13, 2010

Kamal P. Singh, Agt. K P Liquor & Foods, Inc. 4218 W. Field View Ct. Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Monday, March 29, 2010, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor & Malt license for the premises at 205 E. North Ave. ("K P Liquor & Foods") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, April 13, 2010, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF091385